01Sep2016 J24s Race Report



There were 11 boats on the starting line this evening.  Tonight was the last night of the Summer Series. We will start the Fall Series next week and our start time will be moved up by thirty minutes.  We used Lime Rock as our mark boat this evening as Captain Hosea’s engine is still waiting for repair. 

The wind was light this evening and we used dropped marks for our course. The mark boat deployed the starting pin, finish pin, windward mark, and the leeward mark. They mark boat crew was kept busy. 

Race committee this evening consisted of: 

 

Ida 

     Guy Sanchez (PRO & driver) 

     Angus Kerr

     Paul Tayler

     Ann Lane

     Graham Raven

     Guy Sanchez (son)

     Will Welles (Fleet Representative) 

 

Lime Rock 

     Deb Penn (Driver)

     Murat Dymov

     Todd Maguire

 

There were no equipment issues this evening. 

